
to Hans J. Knospe c/o  e-mail: hans-j.knospe@gmx.de    15. January 2013 

 

 

Dear Hans,  

 

Upon my return from speaking engagements in Europe and Russia, I was greeted 

by your interesting letter.  

 Thank you for your kind words --- I happily remember your visit to our Schole and your 
enriching lecture and your photo poetry.  

 I was a student of Frederick Mayer and studied philosophy with him at UCLA.  He was and 
remains a great blessing in my life.   

 I find it interesting that Frederick Mayer never told me that he joined the Bahá´i religion.  We 
admire your belief that  like Black Elk, “All paths lead back to the center,” and like the 
Vedas, “Truth is one, sages call it by many names.”  

 To clarify my belief and point of departure concerning the spiritual and my admiration of all 
religions, in the definitive sense of the word religion --- please see attached.  You may want to 
visit our website at www.wilhelmschole.org.  Perhaps the Bahá´is would like to join our 
Global Golden Rule Movement.  Other collaborators are the United Religions Initiative ( 76 
countries ) and the Interfaith Peace-Building Initiative ( 85 countries ).  

 With all good wishes,  

 Marilyn Wilhelm  

 Marilyn Wilhelm  

Founder  •  Chairman  •  President  

Wilhelm Scholê International  

Developing Global Renaissance Human Beings  

 3711 San Felipe Road, Suite LL1  

Houston, TX 77027-4047  USA  

Tel: 713-568-9925  

Fax: 713-552-0674  

mwilhelm@wilhelmschole.org  

www.wilhelmschole.org  

"how to think...not what to think"   

 


